BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION
KIMBERLEY HOUSE

47 VAUGHAN WAY

LEICESTER LE1 4SG

BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION

SAFETY NOTICE

Due to a recent incident with a ‘Jaguar’ harness/container,
Parachutes de France (UK) Ltd have decided to recall ‘Jaguar’
systems fitted with round reserves in order to modify them.

These modifications will improve the performance of the pilot
chute and eliminate possible problems due to the incorrect
packing of the reserve.

For all enquiries please contact: Pierre at Headcorn Parachute
Club, Headcorn Airfield, Kent. Tele: 0622 890862.

Tony Butler
Joint National Coach & Safety
Officer

26th September 1985
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